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September 24, 2024 

 

VILLAGE OF WEST BARABOO, WI 

PUBLIC OPEN MEETING NOTICE 
              

 

Members of governmental bodies of the Village of West Baraboo may be attending a Budget 

Workshop on Tuesday, September 24, 2024, beginning at 5:00 p.m. at Village Hall, 500 Cedar 

St., Baraboo, WI. A quorum of members of the governmental bodies may be present at this 

gathering. No Village governmental body action will take place. Any person interested in 

obtaining further information regarding this gathering should contact the Village Clerk/Treasurer 

at the Village Hall, 500 Cedar Street, Baraboo, WI or by phone at 608-356-2516. 
 

 

 


